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Rashida Tlaib speaks during a news conference calling for
a cease-fire in November.

AFP via Getty Images

The Issue: Rep. Rashida Tlaib’s remarks
criticizing Israelin the wake of the Oct.7
LHamas attack.
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The vote by Congress to censure Tlaib was

correct, and had nothing to do with violating
her right to exercise freedom of speech.

Words have consequences and wrongful
statements incite violence. Tlaib crossed the
line and rightfully deserved to be
admonished.

Ronald G. Frank

West Orange, NJ

-




